ITEM #65,,

ADDITIONAL MATERIAL
REGULAR MEETING

FEBRUARY 23, 2021

SUBMITTED AT THE REQUEST OF

COMMISSIONER DALE V.C.
HOLNESS



Lochan, Yashoda

From: Michael Carn <keepcommissionercarn@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 8:34 AM

To: Holness, Dale

Subject: | Support Renaming 6th Court

External Email Warning: This email originated from outside the Broward County email system. Do not
reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender’s email address (not just the name) as
legitimate and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious emails to ETSSecurity@broward.org.

Commissioner Holness. | stand in support of your proposal to rename nw 6th Court in honor of Congressman Alcee Hastings.

Michael E. Carn
Oakland Park Vice Mayor




Ken Thurston
Denise D. Grant
Melissa P. Dunn

Lawrence “Jabbow” Martin
Sarai “Ray” Martin

Desorae Giles-Smith

Feb 22,2021

Dear Commissioner V.C. Holness,

| am writing this letter in support of the street renaming of NW 7t Street
in the Broward Municipal Services District (BMSD) in honor of Harry T. and

Harriett V. Moore service to the community, and the renaming of NW 6"

Court in the BMSD in honor of Congressman Alcee L. Hastings service to the
community. | am honored to witness this and strongly support this historical
gesture as they represent the values of the communities and their quest for

justice.

Respectfully,

Sarai Martin
Sarai “Ray” Martin
City Commissioner

City Commission Office | City of Lauderhill
0: 954-730-2976 | f: 954-730-3062 | rmartin@lauderhill-fl.gov

The City of Lauderhill
53381 W. Oakland Park Blvd.. Lauderhill. FL 33313
Ph:(954)739-0100 Fax:«(954)730-3025
www.lauderhill-fl.gov



Lochan, Yashoda

Michael Carn <keepcommissionercarn@gmail.com>

From:

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 8:34 AM
To: Holness, Dale

Subject: | Support Renaming 6th Court

External Email Warning: This email originated from outside the Broward County email system. Do not

reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender’s email address (not just the name) as
legitimate and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious emails to ETSSecurity@broward.org.

Commiissioner Holness. | stand in support of your proposal to rename nw 6th Court in honor of Congressman Alcee Hastings.

Michael E. Carn
Oakland Park Vice Mayor




Lochan, Yashoda

L N A N
From: Denise Grant <dgrant@Lauderhill-fl.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 7:36 AM

To: Holness, Dale; Richards, Heidi

Subject: Renaming of Street

External Email Warning:

This email originated from outside the Broward County email system. Do not reply, click links, or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender’s email address (not just the name) as legitimate and know the content is safe. Report
any suspicious emails to ETSSecurity@broward.org <mailto:ETSSecurity@broward.org>.

Commissioner Dale V. C Holness

People invest a great deal in their street identity. Change a street name, and you change the way people think about
their city,It’s where ideology meets asphalt. | find it fitting and am in support of renaming NW 6th Court in Broward
Municipal Service District in honor of Congressman Alcee L. Hastings.

His dedication to District 9 and continued commitment to Broward County and the State of Florida is commendable. I'm
grateful to have the opportunity to support his work and his legacy.

Kind regards,
Denise D. Grant, Vice Mayor

City of Lauderhill
954-730-3016



Lochan, Yashoda

L e DR
From: Holness, Dale

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 8:51 AM

To: Holness, Dale

Subject: Request for Support

From: Cyndy Floyd <cyndy.floyd1@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 8:11 PM

To: Holness, Dale <DHOLNESS@broward.org>
Subject: Re: Request for Support

External Email Wa rning: This email originated from outside the Broward County email system. Do not
reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender’s email address (not just the name) as
legitimate and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious emails to ETSSecurity@broward.org.

To Whom It May Concern;
Regarding Item #65, | am totally

in favor of Renaming NW 6™ Court
in the BMSD, after

Congressman Alcee L. Hastings.

Respectfully,

Commissioner Cyndy Floyd



Lochan, Yashoda

e

From: Holness, Dale

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 8:49 AM
To: Holness, Dale

Subject: Request for Support

From: Aisha Gordon <aisha.gordon@oaklandparkfl.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 12:13 AM

To: Holness, Dale <DHOLNESS@broward.org>

Subject: RE: Request for Support

External Email Wa rning: This email originated from outside the Broward County email system. Do not

reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender’s email address (not just the name) as
legitimate and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious emails to ETSSecurity@broward.org.

Dear Commissioner Holness,

Please allow this email to serve as my support for the Resolution of the Broward of Commissioners of Broward County,
Florida, Pertaining to Holidays; Amending Section 14.227 of the Broward County Administrative Code (“Administrative
Code”); Designating June 19 (JUNETEENTH”) as an Official Holiday for County Employees.

Please advise if | can be of further assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Aisha Gordon

Commissioner

City of Oakland Park

3650 N.E. 12th Avenue

Oakland Park, FL. 33334

954 397-1921
aisha.gardon@oaklandparkfl.gov | www

Please Note: Florida has very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from local officials regarding official business are public
records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure. The
comments and opinions expressed herein are those of the author of this message and may not reflect the policies of the City of Oakland Park City

Comimissioners.




